


The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) proposes to correct the existing fracture critical truss bridge over Caston Creek on 
US-270, located 0.9 miles south of the US-271 junction in the Town of Wister, LeFlore County.  In addition, the 
project will include reducing roadway flooding and improve roadway geometry associated with existing US-270 
bridge over Caston Creek.

ODOT has scheduled a public meeting to present initial project information and receive public input.  The 
public meeting will include a presentation about the proposed improvements to US-270 including why the 
improvements are needed, alternatives considered, type of improvements proposed and expected impacts to 
motorists and the surrounding community. The purpose for the meeting is to obtain information from the public 
to further assist in the identification of critical social, economic and environmental effects that may result from 
the project.  The date, time, & location of the public meeting is below:

Additional information about the project and the 
upcoming meeting can be obtained from Joan Lindley, ODOT 
Environmental Project Manager, at 200 N.E. 21st, Oklahoma 
City, OK, 73105, (405) 521-3651 or JLindley@odot.org.

If you require special accommodations for the meeting, 
please direct your request to Frank Roesler III, ODOT Public 
Involvement Officer, at 200 N.E. 21st, Oklahoma City, OK 
73105, (405) 521-2350 or FRoesler@odot.org at least three 
(3) working days in advance of the meeting date.

DATE:

TIME:

PLACE:

June 26, 2012

6:00pm

Wister High School Cafeteria

201 Logan St., Wister, OK

P L E A S E  T E L L  Y O U R  F R I E N D S  &  N E I G H B O R S

W E  L O O K  F O R W A R D  T O  S E E I N G  Y O U  T H E R E
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